
Proceeds go to the Milwaukee-area Wild Ones Chapters.
Not a member? Get signed up before you shop.

Wild Ones membership may be obtained via wildones.org.

Johnson’s Nursery, Inc., in support of area
Wild Ones chapters, is happy to announce that

June is Wisconsin Native Plant Appreciation Month.

Any day during the month of June, all 
active Wild Ones Members need only 
present their valid membership card at our 
Menomonee Falls headquarters to receive 
a 40% discount off all container grown 

Wisconsin native plant material.


